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Staffing 

There are two new members of staff joining the team at Wheatfields. Mr Stuart Ritchie will be teaching in year 6 on a 
Thursday and a Friday after half term and Mrs Sara Yasaee will be teaching in EYFS, Class 1 when Mrs Page begins 

her maternity leave. Both Mr Ritchie and Mrs Yasaee are looking forward to teaching at Wheatfields and we are very 

pleased to welcome them to the team.  

I am pleased to be able to tell you that Miss Mindham is expecting a baby. Miss Mindham teaches in year 3 and will 

be looking to begin her maternity leave during the Spring term. I will let you know in due course who will be covering 
Miss Mindham’s class. 

Kids Club absence 

If your child is ill and will not attend the kids club session on that day, it is the responsibility of parents to contact Kids 
Club directly. Messages cannot be passed on from the school reception. Kids Club can be contacted using the school 

number and choosing option 3 or phoning 07908 386827 where a message can be left.  

Safer Cycling and scootering 

We have recently reminded the children that they should not ride on their bikes or scooters on school grounds 
because it is too busy. Please can you support us by reminding your children of our school policy during drop off and 

pick up times so that we can reduce the risk of people being hurt.  

Year 1 visit Ely Cathedral 

All of our children in year 1 were praised for the exceptional behaviour last week when they went on a trip to see Ely 

Cathedral. Both Ely Cathedral staff and members of the public commented to our staff and children that they were 
fantastic. The children came back very tired but full of information about what they had seen and experienced. Well 

done year 1 for representing our school so well! 

Wheatfields Nursery 

Wheatfields Nursery has installed a new fence between the school and the nursery.  Please do not allow your children to 

climb on it.  Despite building a sturdy fence, it has not been built to withstand children climbing on it or swinging from it.   

We do not want a child to be hurt from an avoidable accident. 

Before school 

We are very pleased when the children want to get to school early, but just a reminder that our school day starts at 
8.30am when there will be a member of duty on the playground. Before then, there should not be any children 

unaccompanied on our school site. 

PAWS Dress Down Day 

Our end of term dress down day will be on Thursday 20th October because the school is closed for a training day on 

Friday 21st October. The children can wear non-uniform in exchange for a donation. All monies collected contribute to 

PAWS fundraising. Thank you. 
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St. Ives Town FC Football Trials  U10-U16 

TUE 25 OCT, Hinchingbrooke School, Huntingdon. 

18:00-19:30 U10-U13 

19:30-21:00 U14-U16 

SUN 30 OCT 

10:00-11:30 U10-U13 

11:30-13:00 U14-U16 

best youth league in the country (The NERF Junior Premier League) 

 

 

 

-16 Education Programme 

Email trials@stivestownacademy.co.uk or call 07896 352523 to book your place. 

Calendar of Events 

We aim to give you as much notice as possible for school events. All dates can be found using the calendar on our 

school website www.wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk. You will also receive our Calendar of Events detailing events through 

the school year. 

I look forward to welcoming you into school next week for our parent’s evenings. 

Mrs Theresa Thornton  

Headteacher 

http://www.wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk/

